Dear Parents,

Part of what makes our school so great is the amazing efforts of our parent helpers. Listed below are various volunteer opportunities. There will be many additional opportunities to volunteer for various activities during the school year that will be publicized at the time of the event, but these are a few of our ongoing volunteer needs. Please take some time to consider how you can help during the 2024-2025 school year. Questions? Please contact Parents' Association Secretary Amanda Kelley at amandak1016@gmail.com. Thank you in advance for volunteering your time!





SCAN TO SIGN UP!

COMMITTEE	DESCRIPTION	TIME FRAME
Celebration	Help with the PA's BIGGEST fundraiser. It is an evening of dinner, raffles, oral/silent auctions and lots of fun!	Preparation ongoing throughout the school year; Event held in spring
Field Day Cookout	Help with the lunch provided for students on Field Day	Last day of school
Hot Lunch	PLEASE CONTACT HOT LUNCH COORDINATOR BECKY VIELTORF DIRECTLY AT <u>bvieltorf@st-hilary.org</u> TO SIGN UP! Assist in the kitchen with preparation and serving of children's hot lunch	10:15-1:00pm one day per month
Recycled Uniforms	Help coordinate recycled uniform program for school families	Back-to-School Night in August, last 2 days of school & ongoing throughout the school year
Room Parents	Coordinate with homeroom teacher all classroom activities & events during the year	Ongoing throughout the school year
Scholastic Book Fair	Help students with selection of books & collection of book orders & money	Fall